
---------- Original Message ---------- 

From: Andreas Klitgaard Bojsen <ankl@Humanrights.dk> 

To: "ebco@ebco-beoc.org" <ebco@ebco-beoc.org> 

Date: 19/01/2023 14:27 EET 

Subject: EBCO’s Annual Report 2022 and broader cooperation 

  

  

To Whom It May Concern, 

  

Thank you for your letter concerning human rights of conscientious objectors to 

military service in Denmark. 

  

We have not dealt with this area of human rights, which is why we cannot give an 

adequate answer to your inquiry. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Andreas 

  

 

  

ANDREAS KLITGAARD BOJSEN 

CHIEF ADVISER 
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